
March 18, 2021 

In support of SB 212 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Members of the Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee, 

I would like to express my support for SB 212 scheduled for a hearing March 22nd, and my 

desire that our Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee members would support this bill, 

SB 212. I don’t believe it’s wise to have sole authority given to the KDHE Secretary of Health to 

add any additional vaccines to childhood schedules. It’s not something I support and do not 

think something this important to the health of our children should be in the hands of a single, 

unelected, biased official! It should at least be up to the collective body of our elected 

legislators. This is a very important issue to all of us parents and I am hopeful that you will 

consider this bill very seriously and support it. Thank you for your time. 

 

Regards, 

 

L. Dremann 

Lenexa, KS 


